
Subject: Letter from HCBID
From: Blair Besten
Date: 11/21/2016 04:06 PM
To: Bryan Eck
CC: Noah Strouse <noah@historiccore.bid>

Bryan,

We sat down and fleshed out some of the ideas that we shared with you. The executive committee was in agreement with
most if not all of the concepts.

Please let me know if I need to revise any of the comments so they make more sense. You may have other language that
says it better. 

Thanks for letting us be a part of the process.

Kindest regards,

Blair Besten
Executive Director

209-211 W 5th Street
Los Angeles, California 90013

p 213.488.1901

HistoricCore.BID

FOLLOW US ON:
facebook / twitter / instagram

24HR HOTLINE:
213/239-8336


